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House Members, 

This bill is consistent with supporting our valued veterans.  It's simply the right thing 

to do regardless of your political concerns.  Men and women have committed at least 

20 years of their lives ensuring the safety of our nation and state for civilians and 

lawmakers to prosper. 

 

Regards, 

Raymond Cox, US Army, Retired  


